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1st May 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 

SAT’s WEEK Breakfast club 
 8th – 11th MAY 8AM 

 
 

To support year 6 pupils during SATs week we are providing breakfast and activities for all year 
6 pupils.  
This is an important part of the preparation for taking the tests and will help the children 
concentrate. 
THIS PROVISION IS FREE. 
The children will have breakfast in the Dining Hall. They will then move into their classrooms 
where a revision class will take place. 
Registers will be taken at the Breakfast club. 
 
Please contact school as soon as possible if your child can not attend. 
 

 

 

 
Mrs Lister 
TAC Team Manager 

 

 


